Email invitation

Subject: NCCIH at 20 Feedback Request

Dear Dr. (last name),

Thank you for attending NCCIH at 20: A Catalyst for Integrative Health Research. We would appreciate your feedback and suggestions on the event. We take your feedback seriously and will use it as we begin planning for our 25th Anniversary. We invite you to complete a 5-minute, voluntary survey on SurveyMonkey at: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KGTWZHP. The survey is open until October 31, 2019.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. And thank you!

Mary Beth Kester, M.S.

Director
Office of Policy, Planning and Evaluation
National Center for Complementary and Integrative Health (NCCIH)
National Institutes of Health
31 Center Drive
Building 31, Suite 2B11
Bethesda, MD 20892-2182
301-402-1278
kesterm@mail.nih.gov